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Re: Site Plan Application SP-2023-05 (Submission #2) 

27 Allaura Boulevard 

To:  Accessibility Advisory Committee 

From:  Gregory Peri, Accessibility Advisor 

Date:  April 10, 2024 

Recommendation 

1. That the memorandum regarding Site Plan Application SP-2023-05 (Submission #2) 

27 Allaura Boulevard be received; and 

2. That the Accessibility Advisory Committee comments regarding Site Plan Application 

SP-2023-05 (Submission #2) be received and referred to staff for consideration and 

further action as appropriate. 

Background 

The following comments have been submitted on March 5, 2024 and are conditions that 

must be met: 

 Additional barrier-free parking space towards Unit B1 and B2 is highly 

recommended to reduce travel from existing Barrier-free spaces at B11. 

o I understand the current spaces meet minimum requirements however the 

additional spaces would assist and serve persons with disabilities better. 

 I understand accommodations will be made on final fit-ups, which is great for 

access to the mezzanine level. This additional construction would be feasible at 

that time to install an elevator? 

Attachments 

1. SP-2023-05-Second - Response 

2. SP-2023-05-Second - Site Plan 


